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Wakulla County Announces Online Bill Pay for Sewer & Water 
Crawfordville, Florida – The Wakulla County Board of County Commissioners is pleased to announce that you can now view your account balances and easily pay your sewer and water bills on our website.  “We are excited to provide this new tool to our customers to eliminate the worry of postage or travel to our offices,” said David Edwards, County Administrator.
It’s also important to note that this service is only available for Wakulla Sewer and Riversink Water, it does not include Panacea Area Water System or City of Sopchoppy.

The online bill pay is a secure site and the individual data will not be shared.  First time users will need to set up a Customer Portal.  You can sign up for this new service by visiting the following webpages:

· For Sewer Payments: http://www.mywakulla.com/departments/revenue_collections/county_sewer.php 
· For Water Payments: http://www.mywakulla.com/departments/revenue_collections/riversink_water.php 
For those not able to pay online, you can pay directly at the BOCC Administration Office, 3093 Crawfordville Hwy., from 8:00a.m. to 5:00p.m. Monday – Friday; or use the drop box located on the north side of the BOCC Administration Office; or you can also mail payments to Revenue Collections, P.O. Box 340, Crawfordville, FL. 32326.

For additional information related to this story, please contact Nannette Watts, Revenue Collections Director at (850) 926-0919 ext. 715.

